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Owing to a technical error, a number indicating affiliation and address of some authors was typed incorrectly 
as “2 Primate Research Institute, Kyoto University, Aichi, Japan” instead of “3 Primate Research Institute, Kyoto 
University, Aichi, Japan” in the print and the KURENAI versions. This error has been corrected in the HTML version 
at http://mahale.main.jp/PAN/2018/003.html.
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